
Mountain Amateur Radio Club 
Minutes of the Meeting 

20 October 2021 
 

We began our meeting at 1900, with Dan Huber presiding. Following intros all around 
the room, the minutes from the previous meeting were discussed. A motion to accept the 
minutes was made, seconded and passed. 
 
Laird then provided a Treasurer’s report. Main account $2756.54. VE account $291.43 
 
Repeaters – the system has been fully linked up lately. Work is planned on the “ker-
chunk” problem. We still seem to have some courtesy tones and howling.  
 
County Money – Don Angell liked the plan to purchase a service monitor. 
 
Adding paypal fees to website was done. Transfer of 449.025 with CCARC is done. 
 
Ordering ID cards from the website link is still viable.  
 
Discussed some thoughts on fund raisers. Refered the offer of help on the website to the 
board for review. Planned to put notices in the Courier.  And get back on documenting 
our equipment inventory.  
 
Tim and Laurie gave a report on the recent tests on 80 meters. 
 
Our meeting adjourned at 1935. 
 
Ken Wyatt gave a presentation on the sources of interference, and how to mitigate. 
 
16 Members, 1 guest 
 
Submitted by Bill Wallick (KCØFNV), Secretary. 
 


